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Week Ending 01-22-23 

INCIDENTS: 

01-16-23 

At 0109hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0087 for a report of fraud at a  
Residence on S Mad Anthony St. 
 
At 0447hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0088 for a noise complaint at a 
residence on S Mad Anthony St. 
 
At 0750hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0089 for a citizen assist at a 
residence on Massillon Rd. 
 
At 1238hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0091 for a report of dogs running 
at large at Deer Run.  
 
At 1513hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0092 for a report of dogs at large 
at Lakeview Dr. 
 
At 1925hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0093 for a report of trash being 
burned at a residence on S Crawford St.  
 
01-17-23 
 
At 1114hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0094 for an assist other agency at 
a residence on Forlow St. 
 
 
At 1441hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0095 for a juvenile problem at a 
residence on E Jackson St. 
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At 1715hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0096 for a theft report at a 
business on S. Washington St.  
 
01-18-23 
 
At 0956hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0098 for a vehicle driving reckless 
on Port Washington Rd. 
 
At 2011hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0099 for a report of theft from a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 2018hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0100 for a report of a suspicious 
person near a residence on S. Washington St. 
 
01-19-23 
 
At 0038hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0101 for a suspicious vehicle at a 
closed business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1138hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0102 to assist a motorist in 
unlocking their vehicle at a residence on Sill St. 
 
At 1151hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0103 for a message delivery to a 
resident on E. Jones St. 
 
At 1428hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0105 to assist a citizen at a 
business on N. Washington St. 
 
At 1931hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0107 for an obstructed roadway off 
Hebron St. 
 
01-20-23 
 
At 1025hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0109 for a report of a suspicious 
person on the Trail. The female was located and found to have a warrant from Holmes 
Co Sheriff’s Office. Carrie Lycans, Age 43 from Orrville was arrested and transported to 
HCSO. 
 
At 1230hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0110 for a report of theft from a 
business on S Washington St. 
 
At 1330hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0111 for a well being check at a 
residence on E Jones St. 
 



At 1959hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0112 for a theft at a business on S 
Washington St. Arrested was Lindsay Hill, age 30 of Wooster for theft, and Chelsea 
Spiker, age 30 of Newark for theft. 
 
At 2256hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0113 for a report of a mental at a 
residence on W Jackson St. 
 
01-21-23 
 
At 0838hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0114 for an auto theft at a 
business on S Washington St. 
 
At 1213hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0115 for a lost property report at a 
residence on N Mad Anthony St. 
 
At 1509hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0116 for a well being check at a 
residence on County Road 58. 
 
At 1811hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0117 for a protection order 
violation at a business on S Washington St. 
 
At 1915hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0118 for an assist other agency at 
a residence on S Washington St. 
 
At 2127hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0119 for a juvenile problem at a 
business on N Washington St. 
 
01-22-23 
 
At 0831hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0120 for an animal call at a 
residence on Wooster Rd. 
 
At 1930hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0122 for a report of theft from a 
business on S. Washington St.  Arrested was Adam Thornton, age 38 of Ashland, for 
theft. 
 
At 2024hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0123 for a report theft from a 
business on S. Washington St. Arrested was Cierra Fry, age 22 of Millersburg, for theft. 
 
 
Accidents: 
 
01-16-23 
 
At 0927hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0090 for a two vehicle non injury 
crash at a business on S Washington St. A report was filed. 



 
01-18-23 
 
At 0726hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0097 for a one vehicle crash 
involving a deer on E Jackson St. 
 
 
 
01-19-23 
 
At 1148hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0104 for a two vehicle non injury 
crash on E. Jackson St. 
 
At 1836hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0106 for a one vehicle private 
property crash at a business on S. Washington St. 
 
1-22-23 
 
At 1215 this department responded to call 23MPD0121 for a one vehicle non injury 
crash on Kenton Ally & S Monroe St. 
  
 


